Yesterday's "IN THE NEWS" is BIG NEWS.  You recall that the piece is regarding the very important Omnibus Hearing underway about "scientific" vs. "legal" evidence of a "VACCINE INJURY" link between vaccines and autism. You are entitled to transcripts of the hearing or to actually listen in on the case.  You must register to do so.  This is a good opportunity to see your potential roles in advocacy work.  Clinicians have very powerful opportunities in legal advocacy, but seldom seize that opportunity.  See the resources below.
 

TRANSCRIPTS OR RECORDINGS OF THE CASE THIS WEEK
To receive transcripts or to hear the court proceedings on the "Cedillo vs. Secretary of Health and Human Services" (Case #98-916V), register at the following site:
http://www.uscfc.uscourts.gov/OSM/OSMAutism.htm
 

LIST OF EXPERT WITNESSES TO THE CASE (PHYSICIAN AND PSYCHOLOGIST ADVOCACY IN ACTION)
http://www.uscfc.uscourts.gov/OSM/Autism/List%20of%20Expert%20Witnesses.pdf
 

ADVOCACY OPPORTUNITIES FOR PEDIATRICIANS
http://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds
Select 'Advocacy Opportunities'
 

And that's today's Developmental/Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!
